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                                  Report - Celebration of Hindi Day 

On September 14th, 2022, the Department of Hindi at Organized a Guest Lecture delivered 

by V. Devendar,SRR&CVR Govt.College,Vijayawada an expert in the Hindi language, 

who spoke about the importance of Hindi in the present scenario. Additionally, Hindi 

students participated in cultural dances, recitation of poems, and elocution activities. The 

celebration was attended by 100 students and several dignitaries, including Inter Vice 

Principal Dr. Ramakrishna, Degree Vice Principal K.H. Anuhya, and faculty members 

from other departments such as Dr. V.N. Manga Devi, Dr. R. Srinivas, Dr. BharataJyoti, 

and Sr. Sahaya. The program was skillfully conducted by B. KarunaHarika. Overall, the 

event was a great success and helped to promote the Hindi language and its importance in 

our society. 
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